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February 22, 2016

Hello Federation family,

It is that time of the year again for state convention. We are in need of door prizes and auction items. We are asking for your help by donating items to be given as door prizes or sold by  auction.

The door prizes must be something that the recipient can use anywhere in the State of Oklahoma or the United States. Gift cards to chain restaurants, stores, or gift cards from VISA, iTunes or Amazon are examples of acceptable items. You can also donate cash to be given out as door prizes. Donation of souvenir items such as Oklahoma specific merchandise or sports team items like shirts or hats make good door prizes.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to door prizes, we are in need of donated items for auction. Auction items can include goods or services that you or others would want to purchase. Handmade items, sports items and any other item that is unique and would be of interest to convention attendees.

Cammie Loehr will be coordinating collection of door prize and auction items. If you have questions about door prize or auction donations, contact Cammie at 580-678-8222 or cammieloehr787@gmail.com. If you wish to send items by mail send them to Glenda Farnum, Treasurer, NFB Oklahoma, 6116 W Gun Hill Way, Oklahoma City, OK 73132. Items can be delivered to the registration table at convention on Thursday evening or Friday morning prior to the start of the opening session.

Your generosity and donations are appreciated.

Sincerely,

Rex Schuttler
Second vice President, National Federation of the blind of Oklahoma
President, Central chapter of the national Federation of the blind of Oklahoma
cell phone number
918-955-6761
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